
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

SUBJECT: Motion to approve agreement with Weekly Asphalt, Inc. on second renewal - 
Public Works 

 
CITY MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: 
The City Manager recommends approval of an agreement with Weekly Asphalt, Inc. on second 
renewal. 
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
In 2019, the City bid out asphalt resurfacing.  Upon completion of the bid process, the bids 
came in 20% higher than an already established contract through Broward County. At the July 
19, 2019 Commission meeting, Commission gave direction to reject the bids due to the 
increased costs.  Staff then presented and the Commission approved the piggyback option 
based off of Broward County contract #PNC2118215B1. This leverages the purchasing power of 
the County to reduce costs for the City. 

ANALYSIS: 
This is a recommendation and request for approval to the second renewal agreement out of 
two renewal agreements with Weekly Asphalt, Inc. to piggyback off the Broward County 
Contract #PNC21182215B1. 
 
 FISCAL IMPACT: 
At the September 23, 2021 meeting, the Commission approved the FY2022 budget with an 
appropriation of $574,331.00 for asphalt paving, root pruning, and guardrail repairs. In account 
103-313-534710-541 there is $514,331.00 for asphalt paving, $40,000 for root pruning, and 
$20,000 for guardrail repairs.  
 

General Ledger Acct. Number Budgeted 
Amount 

Requested 
Amount 

Remaining 
Amount 

103-313-534710-541 $574,331.00 $514,331  

 
ALTERNATIVES: 
The City Commission could opt to bid for this asphalt resurfacing independently.  This would 
most likely result in higher bid pricing, because Cooper City does not resurface that many miles 
a year.   
 



 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Award  
2. Advertised Solicitation - Broward County 
3. Vendor Submittal – Weekly Asphalt Paving 
4. Price – Broward County 
5. Cooper City – Vendor Compliance  
6. Agreement Between the City of Cooper City and Weekly Asphalt 

 


